
Fendalton Waimairi Community Board Agenda 1 April 2003 

6. IDRIS ROAD - PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Project Consultation Leader, DDI 941-8013. 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Board that a publicity pamphlet for the renewal of the kerb 

and dish channels in Idris Road from Wairakei Road to Blighs Road is to be distributed for 
consultation. 
 
Idris Road (a minor arterial road with an average traffic flow of 9,100 vehicles/day) is on the capital 
works programme to have its kerb and dish channel renewed in the 2003/2004 financial year.  The 
local residents have been surveyed to get the issues they would like addressed with this work.  
Following consideration of the residents’ feedback (see attached letter for a summary of their 
feedback) different options have been considered and the attached concept plan drawn up.   

 
 The sum of $409,320 is budgeted for this project, which includes the undergrounding of the overhead 

services in the street.  Work is programmed to start in November 2003. 
 
 To obtain feedback on the concept plan, the publicity pamphlet is to be distributed to residents’ and 

property owners’ in Idris Road. 
 

 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the concept plan be approved and circulated for public comment. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


